
  ATTACHMENT III 

 
From: Luci Rogers  
Sent: Sunday, April 1, 2018 4:31 PM 
To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Library Commission Attendance 
 
Hi Miriam.   I have relocated to Coalinga so it is best if I resign since I am not in Hayward daily.  I do still 
have a primary residence in Hayward however.  Please let me know if I need to file a final form 
700.  Thanks so much 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


